
6 

 

 

 
Ms. Tillman asked to better understand the project. 
 
Pastor Hampton wants a buffer to protect the church. 
 
There being no further discussion, Chairman Hightower called for a motion. Motion by 
Commissioner Graham to recommend approval of the request to rezone 1.76 acres from 
R-6 to R-M as presented by staff. Commissioner Rountree second. All in favor, no one 
opposed. Motion carried (8-0). 
 

There being no other business, Chairman Hightower adjourned the meeting at 6:37 p.m. 
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